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I'm very sorry that we were not able to hold SoutheastCon earlier this month. I know the team
put together a good program, and | hope we can make up for it later this year. Kudos to them
for holding a virtual Technical Program.

In my role as Director Elect, I'm working with the Area Chairs, to help them be more
successful. One of the things I've asked them to do is work with the Sections to make sure
the Section websites are up to date and correctly linked from the Region 3 website. If you'd
like to help Sections with their websites, let me know, and we'll connect you with local
Sections.

I look forward to presenting "Succession Planning: Finding and Engaging Volunteers™ during
a to be scheduled WebEXx. I hope you will be able to participate.

Thanks for all you do for IEEE, and let me know if there is any way | can help you.
Please stay healthy!

Theresa Brunasso
IEEE R3 Director Elect

To unsubscribe from the R3-EXCOM2020 list, click the following link:
https://listserv.ieee.org/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=R3-EXCOM2020&A=1
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